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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #13-1641   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: January 7, 2014 
 
TITLE: Motion to approve corrective agreement with Sun-Bergeron for recyclables 

processing services – Piggyback Deerfield Beach contract ITB 2012-13/22 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve a corrective agreement, in 
substantially the form attached, between the City of Fort Lauderdale and Sun-Bergeron 
for recyclables processing services. 
 
Background 
At its July 2, 2013, Regular Meeting (CAM 13-0928, Pur-10) the City Commission 
approved a five year “piggyback” agreement with Sun Recycling LLC, a Florida Limited 
Liability Company, and Bergeron Environmental and Recycling, LLC, a Florida Limited 
Liability Company, jointly and severally, d/b/a Sun-Bergeron, JV, based on a City of 
Deerfield Beach agreement pursuant to Code of Ordinance Section 2-181(7), in the 
annual revenue amount of $479,880 (five year revenue amount of $2,399,400) for 
recyclables processing services. 
 
The agreement that was attached to the above referenced Commission agenda item 
has been corrected to amend the performance bond requirement, reducing it from 100% 
to 50% of the annual contract amount in order to conform with the performance bond 
requirement contained in the City of Deerfield Beach’s Invitation to Bid (ITB) that the 
City is piggybacking.  Additionally, the corrected agreement incorporates, as applicable, 
addenda to the City of Deerfield Beach’s corresponding ITB and revises the numbering 
of the agreement accordingly.   
 
Resource Impact 
There will be no fiscal impact for this agenda item.  
 
Attachment 
Exhibit 1 – Corrected Agreement 
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Prepared by: James Hemphill, Senior Procurement Specialist  
  
Department Director:   Hardeep Anand, P.E., Public Works 


